
Stella Maris Catholic Primary School 
Year 5-6 Camp Raglan, 18th to 22nd November 2019 

March 2019 

Dear Parents, 

The Year 5--6 students are booked into Camp Raglan Christian Camp in Raglan during term 
4. The dates for the camp are Monday 18th November to Friday 22nd November.

We will be leaving school on the Monday morning and arriving at the camp by early afternoon. 
Students will be sleeping in cabins.  

The total cost for this camp for our Year 5-6 children is to be advised.  (Camp in 2017 was 
$310.00 per child for the week, this will give you a guideline to work with), the actual cost will 
be confirmed in term 2 . This cost covers accommodation, food, bus hireage, and activities 
students take part in, this is an extra curricular event.  If you choose for your child not to attend 
you must let your child’s teacher know as soon as possible and your child will need to be 
present at school as per normal.  

We are seeking help from parents for this camp.  The success of the camp relies greatly on 
the help we receive from our parents who come to the camp as “Camp Mum or Dad”.  We 
need parents to stay overnight at camp with us to help with activities and general supervision. 
For the camp to go ahead we must have the required ratio of adults to children. 

We also require a few vehicles to be driven to the Camp in Raglan with a trailer carrying some 
of the children’s gear.  

At this stage we need interested parents who are able to come to the camp to fill in the slip 
over the page and return it to school by Friday 3rd May.  We ask that parents who come on 
the Camp are at camp for the duration. 

Please note this slip is not confirmation that you will definitely be going to camp.  We are only 
able to take a set number of parents due to cost and space.  If the return slip can be returned 
by Friday 3rd May with a show of interest we will endeavour to let you know if your help is 
needed by as soon as possible so that you are able to organise leave from work. 

More information about camp will follow later, including permission slips for children and 
equipment lists for the camp and the confirmed cost per child. 

Kind Regards 

Tracey Law  
Huruhuru Team Leader 



Payment methods: 

Families who would like to pay their Camp costs over time are asked to discuss this with the 
office, you can start paying now to help with budgeting, or you can be paid via: 

Online: ASB Orewa    12 3046 0362238 00  please add your child’s full name and “Huruhuru 
Camp” in the reference box.  

Cheque/Cash to office.  

or eftpos/ credit card to the office 

If you have any questions, queries or concerns please feel free to pop in and chat with Mrs 
Law or email her at tracey@stellamaris.school.nz 

Please return this initial slip to Mrs Law in St Joseph if you are interested in being a Camp 
“Mum or Dad” or “Camp Nurse” by Friday 3rd May. 

Stella Maris Catholic Primary 
Year 5-6 Camp. Monday 18th to Friday 22nd November 

I am able to help at Camp Raglan as “Camp Mum or Dad” Yes 

I am willing to drive a vehicle to Raglan. Yes 

I have access to a trailer. Yes 

Parent Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ______________________        Mobile: __________________________________ 

Email: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name: _____________________________     Class: St ______________________ 

My Child will not be attending  name ___________________ Class ___________________ 


